
Dear Valued Members, 

We are excited to announce that we will be upgrading our gym equipment to provide you with 

the best fitness experience possible. 

The upgrade will include: 

• Brand new cardio machines 

• Cutting-edge strength training equipment 

• Improved mobility and flexibility tools 

The installation will take place from March 1st to March 15th. During this time, some areas of 

the gym may be temporarily closed. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. We can't wait for you to try out the 

new gear! 

Best regards, 

The Gym Management Team 


